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Mr Graham Skidmore

22 January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

100 Days and Counting

Following our previous letters earlier in the year regarding our upcoming events, we are delighted to

invite you to attend our Year |1, “100 Days and Counting’ event on Tuesday 30 January 2024.

As we approach the final 100 days until the first GCSE exam we will be sharing tips for exam success,
opportunities to speak to the heads of department, senior leadership team as well as revision
techniques and strategies to deal with potential exam stress. The evening will be split into two start
times:

e 4.30pm for X band

e 5.30pm for Y band

There will be a presentation at the start of each session followed by a carousel of sessions outlined
below:

- Using Online Resources

- Wellbeing and Mindfulness

- Revision Techniques

- Revision Timetable Strategy

Students have been getting a weekly update on their Prom Points as they need to achieve 600 points
to qualify for prom. Prom points can be gained for a range of things around school life in year || as
previously shared with parents. All students in attendance with a parent at this event will receive 30

prom points.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Mr Palmer on

c.palmer@acklam.outwood.com.

Yours faithfully

Mr C Palmer

Vice Principal
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